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MISSIONARIES TO U.S. MILITARY AND BRITISH IN SUFFOLK COUNTY

Friends,

It's been a busy couple of months, and the next few aren’t letting up! Thank you
for being faithful to pray for us. The Lord has spared us from discarded recaps and
massive potholes in our travels as of late, allowing whoever was driving to avoid
accidents and damage to our vehicles.

June-July travels

Since our last prayer letter, we've had six meetings in North Carolina, five in
South Carolina, and one in Virginia. Two of those churches have taken us on while
we were there or in the subsequent service, and many others have been optimistic
that they could begin supporting us in the near future. Even with one church'’s
budget cuts, we sit at 24.4% promised support, and | sense that God is getting
ready to open the floodgates to honor our faith and faithfulness.

In recent services, we have seen God work in the hearts of the hearers with
people coming to the altars after nearly every message. I've also had the
opportunity to witness to co-workers during breaks at the part-time work I've
accepted during the offseason before missions conferences begin again.

Handfuls on purpose
We received offerings from two churches where we've never presented. Amen!

Up next

This prayer letter is coming a bit earlier than usual. | normally issue prayer
letters on the last day of the month, but since we will be gone for the next two
weeks, it's imperative that | get it out now. This Monday (29 July) starts our AFBM
family camp at Camp Joy in Whitewater, Wisc. Following our week there, we will
experience a working vacation around the Great Lakes, ministering in three
churches in Michigan and New York and taking in various sites along the way.

Meanwhile in England

Membership at Faith Baptist in Lakenheath has grown to 5o. There were 108
visitors in June, seven of those first-time visitors. Their faithfulness on visitation is
to be commended once again: 23 were out on Saturation Saturday on 13 July, and
as God frequently does, He saved a soul the next day after service! Two babies have
been born to our dear families there as well. Children are an heritage of the Lord!

We desire to make a trip to see our church family prior to going there
permanently. It appears that God may be keeping our schedule open in December
for this very purpose. We will be seeking the Lord’s will in the matter, and may have
an opportunity where you could give to help us get there.

What can you pray for?

e The power of God upon praying, preaching, and reaching churches

e For God to continue to lead our son, Christian, to the college of His choosing
along with a major. Christian has expressed a willingness to be used in full-time
ministry, and nothing could please me more should God direct him that way!

e Asufficient support level so that Tammy can travel with me full-time

e  Growth of 6% or more in support per month

e Afull schedule for 2020 until we hit 100% support
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MAILING ADDRESS
Scott & Tammy McCain
438 Mt. Vernon Ave.
Portsmouth VA 23707

OUR FIELD
Suffolk County, England
Home to RAF Lakenheath and
RAF Mildenhall
Faith Baptist Church,
Lakenheath
www.faithbaptistchurch.co.uk

SENDING CHURCH
Good News Baptist Church
3252 Taylor Road
Chesapeake VA 23321

(757) 488-3241

MISSION BOARD AND
SUPPORT ADDRESS
Armed Forces Baptist Missions
3252 Taylor Road
Chesapeake VA 23321

(757) 488-1799

To donate online:

Visit www.afbmissions.com,
then click GIVE at the top.
Be sure to designate McCAIN in
the dropdown menu.
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